
Gentlemen: 

 

As former residents of Massachusetts familiar with the area, we wish to voice 

strong opposition to the permit application submitted by Oaktree Development 

for the proposed 176 unit Thorndike Place. 

 

We believe that this project would cause irreparable environmental damage to 

an area not suited to development.  It is long past time to preserve our 

wetlands and remaining open spaces. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Elizabeth S. Bushmiller 

Susan T. Sjostrom 


